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MoF/HRD-DOS/2(5)2020/ 2. 2. 2. 30" March, 2020

Notification

The HRD, MoF would like to notify that the shortlisting and conducting of interview for all vacancy
announced recently is postponed till further notice. Also, it is hereby informed that HRD will provide
one week prior notice as and when the interview date is announced.

This is being notified in strict compliance to COVID-19 problem in the country and the closure of
offices by the Government angd
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(Tashi Namgyel)
Chief HR Officer
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